
Malaviya Entrance Test (MET-2020) 

Important Notice for PhD candidates 

19 June 2020 

All the candidates who have applied for admission to PhD regular as well as part-

time programs (session 2020-21) are requested to note the following changes in 

the schedule of PhD entrance test: 

1. The written test for PhD admission shall be conducted on July 1, 2020 at 

MMMUT Gorakhpur as per the schedule declared earlier in University 

Admission Brochure-2020 but the result of the written test shall not be 

declared on the same day.  

2. The result of PhD entrance test and the date of interview for successful 

candidates shall be announced on University website later on. Please note 

that no interview shall be conducted on July 2, 2020 so candidates 

appearing in entrance test on July 1, 2020 are advised not to wait for result 

and interview which was earlier scheduled on July 2, 2020 after written 

test. 

 

                                                                                                                        

Prof. S. P. Singh 
Coordinator, MET-2020 


